BONRARBLMEON
COVID-19

Dear Clients and Friends,In response to the current COVID-19 situation, Bonnard Lawson has undertaken
measures in its European and Dubai officesin order to minimize the risk of infection and ensure the safety of
our staff, our clients and their families, while guaranteeing that we render uninterrupted service to our
clients.As part of our business continuity plan, we implemented home office for al our lawyers and support
staff and took measures to ensure that our phone and mail services remain uninterrupted. We also decided to
replace al non-essential in person meetings with telephone or video conferences and restricted all national
and international travel.Rest assured that all our lawyers are dedicated to maintaining a high level of service
during this challenging period and stand ready to support you and your business, including for any COVID-
19 related questions you may have.Furthermore, as for some good news, we are happy to inform you that our
Shanghai office recently came back to full operation, although client meetings are still conducted through
teleconference.We appreciate the trust you place in our firm.With best regards,
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